
 
 
 
 

16 January 2023 
 
Dear families, 
 
On Thursday 19 January, the kitchen will be serving an American-themed menu. This will be an exciting 
chance to enjoy a delicious lunch from our American Diner. 
 

 
 

Halal Cheese Burger 
 
 

Southern Fried Quorn Cheese Burger (v) 
 

 
Mac N Cheese (v) 

 
Assorted sides 

Fries 
BBQ Beans 

American Slaw 
Salad 

 
 
 

Chocolate Brownie 
 

Jam Doughnut  
 
 

All our dinners provide a balanced, nutritional meal in the middle of the day. This lunch will be free of 
charge to all pupils. If your child usually brings a packed lunch or pays for their meals and would like to 
have a school meal, they can order with their class teacher on Thursday morning. It would be great for as 
many children as possible to enjoy an American-themed lunch with us.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mrs H Haunch 
Principal 


